
SPAIN
WINE EXPERTS

SPAIN
WINERY: Mas Bertrán

GRAPE:Sumoll
Argila Rosat Sumoll Brut Natu-

A rosé sparkler with 
fruit-cocktail and rasp-
berry-sorbet notes. Me-
dium-bodied and spicy, 
but a little heavy on the 
fi nish. Lifted. Drink now.

-James Sukling

SPAIN
WINE EXPERTS

SPAIN
WINERY: Mas Bertrán

GRAPE:Sumoll
Argila Rosat Sumoll Brut Natu-

A rosé sparkler with 
fruit-cocktail and rasp-
berry-sorbet notes. Me-
dium-bodied and spicy, 
but a little heavy on the 
fi nish. Lifted. Drink now.

-James Sukling

SPAIN
WINE EXPERTS

SPAIN
WINERY: Mas Bertrán

GRAPE:Sumoll
Argila Rosat Sumoll Brut Natu-

A rosé sparkler with 
fruit-cocktail and rasp-
berry-sorbet notes. Me-
dium-bodied and spicy, 
but a little heavy on the 
fi nish. Lifted. Drink now.

-James Sukling

SPAIN
WINE EXPERTS

SPAIN
WINERY: Mas Bertrán

GRAPE:Sumoll
Argila Rosat Sumoll Brut Natu-

A rosé sparkler with 
fruit-cocktail and rasp-
berry-sorbet notes. Me-
dium-bodied and spicy, 
but a little heavy on the 
fi nish. Lifted. Drink now.

-James Sukling

SPAIN
WINE EXPERTS

SPAIN
WINERY: Mas Bertrán

GRAPE:Sumoll
Argila Rosat Sumoll Brut Natu-

A rosé sparkler with 
fruit-cocktail and rasp-
berry-sorbet notes. Me-
dium-bodied and spicy, 
but a little heavy on the 
fi nish. Lifted. Drink now.

-James Sukling

SPAIN
WINE EXPERTS

SPAIN
WINERY: Mas Bertrán

GRAPE:Sumoll
Argila Rosat Sumoll Brut Natu-

A rosé sparkler with 
fruit-cocktail and rasp-
berry-sorbet notes. Me-
dium-bodied and spicy, 
but a little heavy on the 
fi nish. Lifted. Drink now.

-James Sukling


